
                                                                               

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Campton Lower school are pleased to announce that Miss Davenport who 

teaches Badgers class (Year4) has won a Silver Teaching Award in the National 

Pearson Teaching Awards 2016. Miss Davenport was presented the award by the 

Headteacher and Local MP Nadine Dorries, at an assembly on the 17th June 

which was attended by representatives from across the community and a 

school of very excited children. 

 

Miss Davenport was selected for the award from thousands of nominations 

received by the Pearson Teaching Awards. She will now join fellow Silver Award 

winners at the House of Commons for tea in late June, followed by the UK final 

which will be held at a glittering celebration, amongst a variety of celebrities at 

London’s Guildhall in October, where a Gold Plato Award winner will be chosen 

from the 5 Silver Award winners in the category ‘Best Primary Teacher’. The 2016 

ceremony, is titled “Britain’s Classroom Heroes”, and will be filmed and 

broadcast by the BBC as a showcase of excellence in education. 

 

All the staff and children at Campton want to wish her the best of luck, as she 

really is a ‘Classroom Hero’. 

 


